Chris O'Brien

From:

Joseph White < jcwfpmd@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 7:35 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Concerned Rhode Island Boater

As a Rhode Island boater, I strongly oppose House Bill 6256 and urge the committee to reject this bill. This tax would harm the marine industry, local businesses, and our boating community.

Joseph C. White, MD FAAFP FUHMS

Vice Chairman
Primary Care Service Line
Catholic Health Systems Of Long Island

Director Hyperbaric Medicine John T. Mather Memorial Hospital

Associate Clinical Professor
Departments of:
Family Medicine,
Physiology and Biophysics and
School of Health Technology and Management
State University of New York at Stony Brook